
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Easter 2021 

Devotionals from Pastor Sell 
 

Wednesday, May 19 
It is approaching 500 days since the beginning of the Covid-19 pandemic. Days of 

confusion and questions. Days when we have been separated from loved ones. Days when 

normal activities were radically changed. Now, thankfully, the situation is beginning to 

ease.  Thanks to the efforts of so many – scientists, essential workers, nurses, doctors, and 

many others. Yes, it has been difficult and frustrating. 

 

The good news is that soon Zion will be able to fully gather for worship. We can soon sing 

God’s praises with gusto. Coffee in the courtyard and narthex is being discussed. In-person 

Bible Studies, committee meetings, and activities are beginning again. We have come 

through the struggle and the end is near. Patience and fortitude have made the difference.  

Let’s give thanks to God. 
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